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It was lovely to have the children back last
week on VLE and we are all very excited
to be welcoming them back on Sunday
3o0th May. Last week the children had lots
of fun completing their learning activities
based on the book “Aliens love
Underpants.” The alien sandwiches the
children made looked delicious and |
hope you all had fun eating them! It was
lovely to see you all pretending to be
aliens and asking questions. Next week
we will continue our learning on “Aliens
love Underpants.”

Have a wonderful weekend.
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MESSAGE FROM THE
TEACHERS:

The children will be returning on Sunday 30th
May, starting with group A. We cannot wait to
see you all!
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HOME ACTIVITY:

Complete the VLE activities
on the website. .
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LIBRARY:

Januna Luka

Library Books - If your child still .
have library books, please make sure e e
they’re returned to the library on the J

day they’re in school. GREEN

Samairah

Arabic:
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Photos of the Week




